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D R O P   S P O T  

I can’t believe it is Friday again! Another week 
that has flown by. The Christmas decorations 
have been finished and the children are very 
excited to buy their special topic decoration and 
Dropmore memory tomorrow. Please visit our 
stall where you can purchase both for £5.  
Our nativity rehearsals are in full flow too. Please 
continue to practice the lines with your children 
and encourage them to speak loud and clear.  
We have also had time for some ‘real’ work. 
Reception made some wonderful emergency 
vehicles and Autumn art work. Year 1 finished 
their dinosaur counting books and Year 2 made a 
shop to practice their skills in giving change.  
On Tuesday, Alice from the charity Mind held an 
assembly for our children about mental health. 
She talked about different emotions, we all have 
them and they are small feelings. She explained 
that if you have small feelings that don’t go 
away and become big feelings, you need to tell 
someone. Alice came back again on Thursday 
after school to run a session with staff and 
governors. There will be a session for parents on 
Tuesday 21st January at 7pm. You may want to 
put this date in your diary already as it is a very 
useful session about how to support your 
children. I will of course send a reminder out 
nearer the time. 
That brings me to today. It was so wonderful to 
welcome so many of you to our Governors’’ 
Assembly today. I do hope you found it useful 
and informative. Our governors do attend whole 
school events, so please feel free to chat with 
them. Some of them will be at the Christmas Fair 
tomorrow! The school is starting to look very 
Christmassy. Have a wonderful evening.  
I hope to see you all tomorrow!! 

 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Saturday 30th: Christmas Fair 12-3pm 

 Monday 2nd: Costumes in 

 Thursday 5th: PTA meeting @ 9am 

 Sunday 8th: Christmas Service at St Anne’s Church @ 3pm 

 
Autumn art 

 
Nativity Teaser 

 
Year 2 shop 

 
Autumn Observations 

PARKING REMINDER 
The disabled parking bay and the yellow zigzag 

lines at the school entrance are strictly 
 NO PARKING OR STOPPING.  

Please do not park or stop here  
to drop off, even if you are late. 
We do record these incidents. 
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November 

29th: Kahlil 

AWARD 
 Kyran, for helping pick up the 

white boards. 
From Mrs Bailey  
 

 
GOVERNORS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

Thank you so much to our 
governors for their  

informative assembly. 
We are lucky to have such a 

committed team! 
 

A copy of the presentation 
can be found on our website 

or by clicking here. 

 
Liberty - Reception 

For working hard  
on her pencil grip. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/calendar/1885
http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/
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https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/governors/56877

